From: Danny Duggan 
Sent: 26 October 2014 10:56
To: Planning
Cc: 
Subject: Planning Application: 14/01738/OUT

Dear Linda,

I mail with regards you letter dated 22nd October 2014 giving me; neighbour notice of planning application ref: 14/01738/OUT

[bookmark: _GoBack]My details are:         Danny Duggan
24 Ironstone Hollow
Hook Norton
Oxon
OX15 5NA
Tel: 01608 730962

I wish to object to the aforesaid planning application by Nursery Ground Ltd, on the following grounds:

1. The road infrastructure, along with the narrowness of the road in the village of Hook Norton could not sustain an additional 48 houses with potentially another 120 vehicles.
1. The current site entrance on to Station road would constitute a danger to on coming vehicles from both directions and moreover cars exiting the proposed new site.
1. I suggest the site is part of the green field zone and should/is therefore protected
1. I suggest the site is beyond the boundary of Hook Norton village.
1. The village primary school, which is already full and heavily oversubscribed to the existing village children, could not accept another circ. 120-140 more children without a substantial extension
1. Hook Norton is being over developed; with an additional 34 house almost complete, another 70+ given planning permission and prior to this application anther 50+ being considered in outline, so if this and other applications were successful that would over c.200+ houses added to the existing stocks, a rise of almost 25%. 

Best regards

Danny Duggan

